Message

From: Culligan, Kevin [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=5AB7EF4A59614FD4B4485668C42818C7-KCULLIGA]

Sent: 6/30/2022 2:10:19 PM

To: Macedonia, Jennifer [Macedonia.Jennifer@epa.gov]

Subject: West Virginia vs EPA - my quick take

Clearly states that we can not base emission caps on generation shifting therefore CPP approach is not allowable. Still
reading — will be interested to see if people think we can base emission caps (or other state based targets) on
technology (there is a suggestion that we could — because they differentiate what we did in CAMR). Happy to talk
if/when you have time. Does not look problematic for oil/gas.
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